
It is with great pleasure that I welcome
you back to the 2024-2025 school year! At
the REACH Foundation, our mission
remains steadfast: to enrich, inspire and
engage PYLUSD students through
programs in Academics, Arts, and
Athletics to aid students to reach their
fullest potential. We are thrilled to
continue our partnership with
distinguished community partners to
bring innovative, imaginative and
enriching programs and events to elevate
students’  education experiences.
Together, let’s make this an awesome &
unforgettable year!

Warm regards,

Gisele T. Nguyen, 
President of the REACH Foundation
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Spotlight on Success

RYLA Leadership Camp

We are proud to highlight the
achievements of our REACH Interns
who presented at the Yorba Linda
Sunrise Rotary Club on July 19th before
distinguished Rotarians, including the
Yorba Linda Mayor.



After attending the RYLA camp,
Lauren Gei was inspired to start her
own Interact Club at her high
school, El Dorado, where she is an
upcoming junior. We celebrate
Lauren for her application of
leadership skills and working to
make a difference in her academic
and local communities! 
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Also, some of our interns were able
to attend the Girls Inc IgniteHer
Summit held at Orange Coast
College this past month.The
following: Emily Pasillas, Lauren
Gei, Natalie Tang, Elizabeth Chan,
Evelyn Yao, Angela Yao, Shaurya
Nangare,  and Ashley Gee, learned
from women in different industries,
a crash course of self-defense, and
several workshops. We are grateful to
Girls Inc. Orange County for letting
us be a part of such a wonderful
experience!

We celebrate Elizabeth Chan, Lauren
Gei, Ravali Vallurupalli, Megan Tran
and Tara Chen for sharing their
experience attending the RYLA
Leadership Camp sponsored by Ms.
Paula Chu Fox and the YLSR.
Congrats! Furthermore, we are grateful
to YL Rotary’s continual support of our
STEAM EXPD program at REACH!

Interact at ELDO

Girls Inc. IgniteHer 
Summit



We are excited to announce the
launch of our First Lego League
Robotics program with a new
competition theme this season
called Submerged! This program
aims to foster creativity,
teamwork, and problem-solving
skills through hands-on learning
with robotics. Join us for our  last
kickoff event on September 4th at
Kraemer Middle school and at
Travis Ranch on Sept. 6th.

Building strong communication
skills is a key ingredient in your
student's success. That's why the
LifOpps Communicating with
Confidence Learning Lab is being
offered at Tynes Elementary this
fall. Also, the Placentia Round
Table Women's Club is a sponsor of
the Tynes Learning Lab! You can
register on our website under CWC
Learning Labs! 

FIRST LEGO LEAGUE 

COMMUNICATING
WITH CONFIDENCE
LEARNING LAB

Upcoming Events and
Programs



Save the date for our #12 From
the Inside Speakers Series.  This
event will showcase the
incredible talents of our
STEAM Speakers in STEM,
musical artists, and talents.
More details to come!

FROM THE INSIDE
SPEAKERS SERIES

We are pleased to invite you to
the PYLUSD State of the
District Address, proudly
sponsored by the REACH
Foundation. This event will be
held at the PYLUSD
Performing Arts Center on
September 17th from 6:00 to
7:30 pm. Register on our
website: www.reach4pylusd.org
and make sure to save the date! 

STATE OF THE
DISTRICT ADDRESS

http://www.reach4pylusd.org/


Description of event and
volunteer duties. Should also
mention things such as breaks,
any recommended items to bring
along, duration of event, and other
bits of relevant and specific
information.

Join up with the city of Yorba
Linda to provide resources for
veterans, active military members,
and retired military service
animals. This event occurs on
November 9 from 10:00-1:00 AM
at the Thomas Lasorda Jr. Field
House, and requires no
regisration! Breakfast will be
provided to volunteers as well!

YOUTH
EMPOWERMENT
SERVICE DAY

Applications are open for the
Children’s Services School Year
Volunteer Program . Must be a
high school student during the
2024-2025 school year.
Applicants are placed on a first
come, first placed basis, and
positions are granted based on the
applicant’s residency, experience,
volunteer interview, and
availability.

YORBA LINDA PUBLIC
LIBRARY VOLUNTEER 

Volunteer Opportunities



Stay connected and informed by following us on social media
and visiting our website regularly. Here’s how you can stay
engaged:
- Instagram: @REACH4pylusd.org
- Facebook: REACH4pylusd.org
- Website: (www.reach4pylusd.org)

We are excited to see what this school year holds and look
forward to working together to create meaningful and
impactful experiences for our students. Thank you for your
continued support and commitment to the REACH
Foundation.

Warm regards,

The REACH Foundation Team

P.S. Don’t forget to mark your calendars for our upcoming
events and volunteer opportunities. Together, we can make
this year extraordinary!

Get Involved
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REACH Interns 2024-2025

Our Intern program is a transformative opportunity designed
to empower students with real-world experience and

leadership skills. The Foundation supports selected highly
engaged Interns to foster "innovation, imagination and

intrapreneurship."  


